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Issue 

 
The City of Calgary’s 

Position 
 

 
AUMA’s Position 

 

Proposed 
Strategic Policy 
and Advocacy 
Approach 

Municipal 
Government Act 
(MGA) Review  
 

The City will continue to 
participate on the 
Government of Alberta’s 
MGA Advisory 
Committee and will 
provide an official City 
submission to the 
province in mid-June.   

AUMA will provide advice 
and input on the scope and 
process through the MGA 
Advisory Committee, MGA 
Steering Committee and 
President’s Summit.  AUMA 
will seek members’ input on 
issues/solutions and 
support The City in further 
efforts towards civic 
charters. 

Share: 
The City and AUMA 
will continue to share 
information related to 
the MGA Review 
where appropriate.  
They acknowledge 
their respective 
interests related to 
proposed MGA 
amendments may 
differ.  

Infrastructure 
Funding Working 
Group 

The City will continue to 
advocate for additional 
revenue sources to fund 
the additional costs of 
servicing growth.  

AUMA will continue to 
advocate for expanded 
revenue authorities for 
municipalities. AUMA will 
create an opportunity for 
The City to obtain 
information on their Building 
Canada Fund application. 
AUMA will continue to 
advocate for municipal 
interests on the 
infrastructure funding 
working group including 
offsite levies. 

Share: 
The City will continue 
to work with AUMA to 
advocate for more 
flexible funding 
mechanisms to fund 
growth-related 
infrastructure.  
 
AUMA will provide a 
letter of support for 
The City’s Building 
Canada Fund 
application. 

Safety Codes Act The City will continue to 
advocate for the 
development of a new 
accreditation regulation 
to the Act. 

AUMA will coordinate the 
development of advocacy 
positions on the Act, 
including matters related to 
accreditation formed by 
AUMA’s membership on 
the Safety Codes Council 
. 

Share: 
AUMA and The City 
will work together to 
identify mutual 
advocacy 
opportunities on the 
Act. 

Local Authorities 
Election Act  

The City will continue to 
advocate for the 
amendments 
recommended in 2011. 

AUMA will refresh the 
legislative changes and any 
related policy 
improvements, submitting 
them to the province, and 
sharing them with AAMDC 
and the Alberta School 
Boards Association.   

Share: 
The City and AUMA 
will continue to 
advocate for the 
remaining 
amendments and 
administrative 
improvements. 
 

  


